
SHOE RECOMMENDATION 
 

Parents, 
During a normal year, we would encourage our Preschool and Kindergarten children to wear tie 
shoes so we could help them practice during the school day. Due to the restriction we are 
putting in place to stay Covid-free, we are asking that you purchase velcro shoes only this 
year. Thank you for your cooperation with this matter.  
 
 

 


